DALRC Retiree Assistance Program, Inc,
Memorial Program

Every gift to the program helps us to help others. Even modest
gifts will grow into a fund that retirees, spouses, and retirees’
survivors can lean on. (Donations are usually tax-deductible;

please check with your tax advisor.)

Click Here To Donate

Here is a list of our most recent gifts:

In memory o

In memory of our good friend and colleague Mr. Mike Podertt, given by the DALRC and
DALRC Retiree Assistance Program Boards of Directors

In memory of Mr. Lamar Durrett, given by Mr. John Boaright

In memory of Ms. Caroline Payne, given by Ms. Jane Tuttle

In honor of Mr. Barry Delmont McLellan, given by Mr. Bertrand McLellan
In memory of Mr. William M. Graves, given by Mrs. Marilyn Graves

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In memory of Mr. L.S. “Jack” Thaxton, given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In memory of Mr. L.S. “Jack” Thaxton, given by Mr. Roger Nix

In memory of All Deceased Members of the Delta Marketing Alumni Organization, donated
by the Delra Marketing Alumni Organization

In memory of Mr. James Murphy, Sr., given by Ms. Patricia G. Murphy

In memory of Mr. John Hasel, given by Ms. Patricia G. Murphy

In memory of Mr. Cid Eldred, given by Mrs. Britt-Marie Eldred

In memory of Mr. Jerry Phillips, given by Mrs. Sandy Phillips

In memory of Mrs. Donna Lowery, given by Mr. Robert W. Coggin

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Mrs. Jean Cress

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Mr. Royal Westerfield

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Ms. Mary M. Player

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Mr. Robert W. Coggin

In memory of Mr. William K. “Bill” Cress, given by Mr. Jim Chamberlin

In henor of Petty Officer Jonathan C. Smith, USN, given by Mr. Roger H. Nix

In memory of Mr. Maurice W. Worth, given by DALRC, Inc.

In memory of Mr. Maurice W. Worth, given by the DALRC Retiree Assistance Program, Inc.
In memory of Mr. Julius Gwin, given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In memory of Mr. Maurice Worth, given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In recognition of the 2016 Louisiana flood victims, given by Ms. Susan Abernethy
In memory of Mr. George Zurian given by Mr. Robert J. Kane

In honor of Mr. John Byrne, given by Mr. T. Dale McCormick

In honor of the DALRC Retiree Assistance Program Board of Directors and Staff for Their
Hard Work and Dedication, given by Mr. Bill Selby

In memory of Mr. Eugene S. Caverly given by Mrs. Ann H. Caverly

In memory of Capt. Walter Massey given by Mr. David H. Wall

In memory of Mr. Whit Hawkins given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In honor of the DALRC Retiree Assistance Program Board of Directors, given by Mr. Bill Selby
In memory of Ernie Cannington, given by Lydia Manning

In honor of Mr. Frank Chew, given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Mr. John B. Cooper

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Ms. Cathy White

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Gibbs Gardens

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett, given by Mr. William F. McBride

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett, given by Ms. Carrie Gordon

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Lilie & Bob Hudson

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Mrs. Catherine Porter

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Mrs. Lynn Schwartz

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett given by Mr. Linwood Merle Baggertt, Jr
In memory of Capt. Merle Baggett. given by Mrs. Lisa Baggert Kiss

In memory of Capt. Merle Baggert, given by Jan & Gary Johnstone

In memory of our good friend and colleague Mr. John Ritter, given by the DALRC and DALRC
Retiree Assistance Program Boards of Directors

In memory of our good friend and colleague Mr. Terry Jones, given by the DALRC and
DALRC Retiree Assistance Program Boards of Directors

In memory of Mr. Rex McClelland, given by Mr. John Boatright

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones, given by Ms. Betty S. English

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones, given by the Henry County Library System
In memory of Mr. John Ritter given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by Ms. Lydia Manning

In honor of the DALRC Retiree Assistance Program Board of Directors given by Mr. Bill Selby
In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by Ms. Dawn Greer

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by Ms. Mary Kiszka

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by Raymond & Dalynda Almand

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by John & Karen Yates

In memory of Mr. Terry Jones given by Bob & Camille Wiggins

In memory of Mr. Lamar Durrett, given by Mr. John Beartright

In honor of Mr. Andy Gonezi, given by Mr. Leslie Klemperer



